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Journeying Together in Christ 

21 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Consultation to Convert to Academy Status  

 

Thank you to those parents/carers who joined us for the parents’ consultation meeting 

yesterday evening. We are consulting with everyone associated with our school before 

Governors meet again to make a final decision and the next stage of the process is to give you 

the opportunity to give your response as part of the consultation process. 

 

We are inviting you to complete an online form to give your response to the consultation. You 

may wish to complete the form overleaf in hard copy instead, and we ask that you return this to 

the school office. The closing date for the receipt of all forms is 9.00am on Friday the 8th of 

December. 

 

Please find attached the slides from yesterday’s meeting and also further information on the 

benefits of joining the trust. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation for your involvement in the consultation process and we look 

forward to hearing your views on this new and exciting opportunity.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Derek Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LxdCqR5JFUWJwvepFwfG9lwYMqpm2zRNrzsgjIKBTutUQ0tQQ0ZNUVBNV1ZUUFdPTUwyWkFQSDU4QS4u


 

 

 
 

DIOCESE OF ARUNDEL & BRIGHTON                          WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 

Worthing Deanery Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Journeying Together in Christ 
                                                                                   

Multi-Academy Trust Consultation Response Form  

School: St Catherine’s Catholic Primary School 

 

 

Name of person responding (optional) …………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please indicate the reason for your interest in the MAT Consultation:  

 Parent/Carer of pupil(s) 

 Parent/Carer of prospective future pupil  

 Member of School staff 

 Local Authority employee: (Name of LA) ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 Former pupil 

 Staff of other local school or college  

 Member of local community  

Other (please specify) ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please indicate your response by ticking the box next to the appropriate statement below:  

 

 I support the proposal to convert to Academy status and to join Bosco Catholic Education 

Trust  

 

 I do not support the proposal to convert to Academy status 

 

Additional comments, if required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please comment in the space below on the proposal to convert to Academy status and join Bosco 

Catholic Education Trust and continue over the page if necessary.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your response. 

 


